
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

For 

DRYWOOD TERMITE TREATMENT FOR CARRINGTON PLACE 
 

 

The Housing Authority of the City of Lakeland (described herein as the “Lakeland Housing 

Authority” or “LHA”) will accept proposals from licensed and qualified professionals for 

Drywood Termite Treatment for the buildings in the community known as Carrington Place 

located at 1411 Kettles Avenue, Lakeland, Florida.  Responses must be submitted by 

10:00 a.m., Eastern Time, on May 13, 2014.  The Request for Proposals for this project 

may be obtained by emailing a request to Procurement@ LakelandHousing.org. 

 

Minority Business Enterprises, Woman Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises, 

and Section 3 qualified entities are encouraged to respond to this RFP. 

 


